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The traditional Dean’s Glass of Wine took place at our faculty on July 14. Nearly all 2020 graduates seized the opprotunity
to take the last group or individual picture in front of the building.

You can find more photos in the   faculty photo gallery.

https://photo.lf3.cuni.cz/photo/#!Albums/album_c48cc3adc5a1652076c3ad6e61/album_c48cc3adc5a1652076c3ad6e612f32303230/album_c48cc3adc5a1652076c3ad6e612f323032302f323032302d30372d3134

